
 

 
 

 

    

 

Traci is being recognized for being so caring and helpful.  Residents state 

that Traci is always willing to help in any way she possibly can.  Traci started at 

Carlin House as a Resident Assistant, and now works part time as a Resident 

Assistant, and part time as an LPN!  Residents also state she is a good nurse! 

Thank you, Traci, for all of your efforts!  They certainly do not go unnoticed!                                    

                                                                                                              -  Development Director 

Anna Roszelle 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 Ruth has been nominated as our “Resident in the Spotlight” for the month and 

year  ─  November 2019!  Ruth has considered Carlin House her home for a while, 

and certainly is a joy to have with us! We all are so very thankful to have gotten 

the opportunity and pleasure to meet and get to know Ruth on a personal level! 
  

Thank you, Ruth, for being so kind, and certainly for always carrying the 

friendly smile with you, along with the sincere “hello” while in passing that we all 

enjoy deeply!  We certainly are looking forward to creating many wonderful 

memories with you in our future together!  
  

─ Your Carlin House Family 

 

 

          

 

Ruth Souders 
 


